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A Message From
Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright

Dear Neighbor,

I am pleased to announce the 19th Precinct will be hosting their annual Night Out at Carl Schurz
 Park on Tuesday, August 7th from 5:30-8pm. Since August 1984, National Night Out has been
 an evening to celebrate the relationship between the community and our police and law
 enforcement agencies.  The event presents an opportunity to showcase neighborhood
 partnerships that successfully keep our community safe
and to strengthen camaraderies within
 our district!  We are most fortunate to have Commander Kathleen Walsh and her team at the
 19th Precinct protecting our community.  I hope you will attend the Night Out Festivities next
 Tuesday and remain involved by attending Monthly Community Precinct Meetings held at the
 Precinct House on East 67th Street.  It takes a village to create and maintain an enduring and
 valuable relationship with law enforcement agencies that is
nearly as successful as ours is here
 on the Upper East Side!

Please join us at one of our upcoming events:

Tuesday, August 7 – 4:00 pm - New!
 Seawright Housing Legal Clinic @
 1485 York Avenue

Tuesday, August 7 - 5:30 pm - 8:00 pm -
 19th Precinct National Night Out
@
 Carl Schurz Park

Wednesday, August 8 - 10:00 am - 1:00 pm -
 Roosevelt Island Constituent Hours @
 Roosevelt Island Senior Center, 546 Main
 Street

Wednesday, August 8 - 10:00 am-11:00 am-
 AARP Fraud Prevention Seminar @
 1485 York Avenue 

I hope you find this update informative.  Please
stay in touch with my office about any issues
 that are important to you.  As always, we are just a visit, call, or email away.

Sincerely,

	 

 

REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT 

Community Update...

Seawright Celebrates Summer Interns!
 



212-288-4607

 

Albany Office:

Legislative Office
 Building 650

Albany, NY 12248

518-455-5676

 

 

Our community office benefitted from a wonderful group of College and High School interns. 
 These young women and men contributed to our community in a number of ways, conducting

 background research for legislation, representating our office at meetings and receiving
 constituents with community concerns. 
They showed sincere concern for our neighborhood
 and state, thoughtful analytical skills and a true interest in public service—we have been in
 good hands. Students joined us from the University of Pennsylvania, College of Charleston,
 Kenyan College, SUNY Stony Brook, George Washington University, University of Maryland

 and St. Andrews.  High schools represented include Eleanor Roosevelt, Clinton, Bronx
 Science, Chapin, Lycee Francais, Hunter High, Brearley and Home School.   We
are proud to

 have worked with these fine students this summer.   Our office is accepting applications for
 internship positions for the Fall Term.

 
Seawright Encourages All to Vote

With the anniversary of the Voting Rights Act of 1965 approaching, we urge you to register to
 vote and continue showing up to the polls as every vote counts! You can register either by
 visitng our community office or clicking the link below.

http://www.elections.ny.gov/nysboe/download/voting/voteform.pdf

Become An Election Day Poll Worker

If interested, there is also an opportunity to become an Election Day Poll Worker by completing
 an online application here:

http://vote.nyc.ny.us/html/workers/positions.shtml

You may also contact the Election Day Operations Office at the New York City Board of

https://www.facebook.com/RebeccaASeawright/
https://twitter.com/SeawrightForNY
https://www.instagram.com/seawrightforny/
http://vote.nyc.ny.us/html/workers/positions.shtml


 Elections for additional information at: 212-487-5305.

Seawright is Committed to Protecting Affordable Health Care for New
 Yorkers

Rebecca Seawright supports protecting the ACA for New Yorkers including not raising health
 care premiums and keeping the cost of co-pays and prescription drugs down.

More information on healthcare options can be found here:

https://www1.nyc.gov/nyc-resources/get-covered.page?utm_source=facebook

NYC Ferry Arrives at East 90th Street

A new entrance for the NYC Ferry Line will be opening August 15th on East 90th Street. The
 Ferry will connect Soundview to Wall Street, making stops at 90th & 34th Streets. The ride from

 Soundview to Wall street should be around a 45 minute ride. Each ticket costs $2.75.

 

Seawright co-signs letter from BPCLC opposing the Trump's adminitration
 Title X proposed rule.

Title X
is the only federal grant dedicated solely to providing individuals with comprehensive
 family planning and relative preventive health services. Assembly Member Seawright signed a
 letter opposing the changes that the Health and Human Services Secretary proposed that
 would have detrimental effects to health care.

https://mailchi.mp/4e0298f11b48/release-pro-choice-caucus-title-x-comments




 

Presentations from Community Board 8 Transportation Committee
 on Proposed Bike Lanes 

The links below contain presentations given by the New York City Department of Transportation
 to Community Board 8 Transportation Committee on Monday, July 9th.  Follow Community
 Board 8 for more information.      

http://www.nyc.gov/html/dot/downloads/pdf/upper-east-side-crosstown-routes-cb8-july2018.pdf

http://www.nyc.gov/html/dot/downloads/pdf/2nd-ave-bike-lane-july2018.pdf

World War I Centennial Commemoration Committee Updates

 

https://www.cb8m.com/
https://www.cb8m.com/
http://www.nyc.gov/html/dot/downloads/pdf/upper-east-side-crosstown-routes-cb8-july2018.pdf
http://www.nyc.gov/html/dot/downloads/pdf/2nd-ave-bike-lane-july2018.pdf


Upcoming Events ...





RSVP Fraud Prevention Seminar

MetroCard Bus at the Community Office

1485 York Avenue 

mailto:seawrightr@nyassembly.gov?subject=RSVP%20Fraud%20Prevention%20Seminar%20&body=Name%3A%20%0AAddress%3A%20%0ATelephone%3A%20%0A


Construction Updates

                           

Dear Library Patron,

	The New York Public Library's 67th Street branch is temporarily closed to facilitate
 emergency repairs. The 113-year-old library’s second and third floor ceilings sustained
 serious damage last week as a result of heavy rain and strong wind; after a thorough
 inspection, necessary repairs have begun.

	We are working diligently to reopen the branch as soon as possible and anticipate that we
 will reopen by Monday, August 13. We will update you as work progresses. You can also
 check nypl.org for the latest information.

	We apologize for this inconvenience. In the interim, patrons can use the following nearby
 branches:

58th
Street Library: 127 East 58th Street
Webster Library: 1465 York Avenue (holds will be sent here for pick-up)
Yorkville Library: 222 East 79th Street

Please note: reserved items currently on the shelves at
67th Street will have their expiration
 dates extended and they will still be there when the library re-opens. Any new reserved
 items or items scheduled to be at 67th Street Library after Monday, July 30 will be re-routed
 to the Webster Library. Please call the Webster Library at 212-288-5049 to confirm that an
 item has arrived. 

	Thank you for your patience as we work to reopen 67th Street Library as soon as possible.

	Best,

	Sumie Ota
	Associate
Director, East Manhattan Neighborhood Library Network
	The New York Public Library

http://click.email.nypl.org/?qs=4adf42f6fdb0e3346f6aea868a11437005d51ecd6456979e6930aad38d0f8ee5e8ce3b39dd1b6132659d3f6ffd83abd600c21a564c7d6cfd
http://click.email.nypl.org/?qs=4adf42f6fdb0e33403058e13442abe5eb4316a016212399b415164ba90020a564ec74c57bc44fce191ae195c6572a691044a1c1472716dea
https://maps.google.com/?q=127+East+58th+Street&entry=gmail&source=g
http://click.email.nypl.org/?qs=4adf42f6fdb0e334e0726ab9d1a23c3be4cdc2d57957d4906bb5f23cadc06ed84dfa853a68c0b79060f8eb5846a818ff428a2df8824af5ad
https://maps.google.com/?q=1465+York+Avenue&entry=gmail&source=g
http://click.email.nypl.org/?qs=4adf42f6fdb0e334248738afb2ebbf63c02b3cbb7db7285006ac10593b5cd4a1370c3cf3c1dba90d36967e8118c4d79fecb852f5bdd9296c
https://maps.google.com/?q=222+East+79th+Street&entry=gmail&source=g


   



 


	aprod.nysa.us
	Untitled Document


